
To whom this might concern. 

We, Roseslottet, has the pleasure of inviting the “ASSOCIATION TUNISIENNE DES ARTS 
VISUELS”, represented by its president Dr. Wissen Abdelmoula, for a visit to our installation in 
Oslo the 23rd of February 2025. The participants need to cover their own expenses and costs 
connected to the visit, and the visit to Oslo will be organized by the travel agency “IWANNAGO” 
with its agent Georg Stensland. 

 

Yours truly, 

Jon Haukelidsæter 
Scene og formidlingsansvarlig,  

Roseslottet 

 

______________________________ 

 

 


